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BRIEFING AND PRESENTATION - 

WEDNESDAY 8 JULY 2015 

 
 
 
  This briefing will be held at Barton Community Centre. 

 
This is open to members of the public. All are welcome to attend. There is no need to 
contact the Council beforehand. 
 
The briefing will focus on moving from the masterplan to details of homes and 
apartments. 
 
It will set out further details for the Hill reserved matters application with a focus on 
housing typologies and details of materials so that councillors can get a clearer idea 
about what will be submitted as part of the reserved matters application. 
 
Venue:- Barton Community Centre, Barton 
 
Meeting Time:- 6.00pm till 7.00, Wednesday 8 July. 

 
 
 


